
 

 

 

Recommendation for award of mechanical upgrades work at FRMS and EHS combined 

 

Request: 

To award the above referenced project to Alliant Systems for $924,629. 

 

Rationale: 

The Fern Ridge School District publicly advertised this project on 3/26/25.  The design package was 

generated by Interface Engineering. 

 

A pre-bid walk was conducted on 3/31/25. 

 

Bids were received and opened on 4/9/25. 

 

Bids were all found to be responsive.  Bids received were as follows: 

Alliant Systems  $924,629 

Comfort Flow  $1,068,738 

Umpqua Sheet Metal $1,074,556 

Apex Mechanical $1,436,000 

 

The engineer’s estimate for this work was $1,200,000.  Please note:  Alliant Systems has provided 

mechanical repair and upgrade services for the district is the past so is familiar with the district’s 

systems and their conditions. 

 

Funding: 

Funding for this work comes from the project budget for Work Package #3 – Mechanical.  This budget 

was approved by the Board of Directors Summer 2024.  The bid was within budget. 

 

Recommendation: 

The Board of Directors approves the award to Alliant Systems for the 2025 Mechanical Upgrades project 

for a total of $924,629. 

 

 

 

 

Board Meeting:  April 21, 2025 

 


